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LBP School Council 2016-17 

 

Co-Chairs: Reaghan Fortin 
  Roopa Makwana 
 

Treasurer: Nad Milekovic 
 

Secretary: Liz Holtby 
 

Fundraising: Robyn Himelfarb 
 

Pizza Lunch: Kim Dodds 
 

Greek Lunch: Sandra Melissas 
 

Athletics: Nad Milekovic 
 

Robotics: Tony Maier 
  Ronda Theaker 
 

Yearbook: Lisa Conway 
 

Members: Peter Haltzidiakoa 
  Sunshine Matheson-
Davies 
  Eric Mumford 
  Sasha Rybakov 
  Chris VanderPloeg 
 

 

Dear LBP Parents, 
 

Happy Spring!  The trees are budding, the grass is green and soon 
the warm weather will be here to stay.  School Council has been 
working hard on several initiatives this past few months and would 
like to thank all of the many parent volunteers that work hard to 
make our school a wonderful place for our children. 
 
Over the past several months – your fundraised dollars have gone 
to support the following activities at the school: 
 

 

Prologue Cultural Performances 
 

McMichael Art Gallery program 
Lunch Clubs 

 

LBP School Picnic 
 

Skating Days 
 

Gauss Math & Mathletes 
 

Forest of Reading Clubs (SilverBirch/Red Maple) 
 

School Team Tournaments 
 

Grade 8 Graduation 
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LBP Picnic – Tuesday May 16th 
 

Please plan to join the fun at our annual Family Picnic.  The 
same great activities and BBQ!  Inflatables, Games, Spa Tent, Henna Artist, Face 

painting, Candy Guessing, Arts & Crafts & much more!! 
 

Please also consider volunteering.  We have MANY spots we need to fill – and as much 
as we all want to hang out and chat with our friends/kids – this event will not be a 

success without your help!   
 

Click on the link below to fill in your info! 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/jN8EjPK8A1RPwlGi1  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank to you all members of School Council who have worked hard this year to support the 
school in providing wonderful learning experiences for our children. 

 

We are looking for new parents – especially parents of Grade 3’s/4’s to get involved in School 
Council next year.  Please consider getting involved!! 

 

E-mail Reaghan Fortin @ reagle@sympatico.ca 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/jN8EjPK8A1RPwlGi1
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